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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reward Celebration Event 
Tuesday 16th July, 5pm 

 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to receive an award 
at our rewards event, which will be held in the main hall, on Tuesday 16th July 2024.  
 
We would like you to join us at 4:45pm for light refreshments, before taking your 
seats in the hall at 5:00pm to commend our wonderful students. We expect that the 
event will last approximately 75 minutes.  
 
Throughout the evening, we will be celebrating our most hardworking and caring 
students from across our school community. We will be celebrating those students 
that have shown great determination, motivation and have contributed positively to 
the school community throughout the year.  
 
Our awards will include: 
 

- Highest achieving House Points 
- Reading Champions 
- Character Awards 
- Hermitage Enrichment Award – Gold 
- Head of Achievement Awards 
- Sports Star of the Year Award 
- Creative Arts Award 
- Head of School Award 

 
Tickets to the event can be booked via Parent pay. Please note that when 
booking, you will also need to secure a ticket for your child.  
 
We are very fortunate to have many students that are eligible to be part of the 
evening, however this does mean that our capacity to hold multiple family members 
is limited. We, therefore ask, that you book 1 ticket for the student and only 2 further 
for a parent or carer, where possible. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you for a special evening.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Lindsay Maughan    Mrs Ford-Hutchinson   
Head of School    Character Development Champion 
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